
Environmental Report for August 31, 2024 

Cabinet meeting in Tonasket and by Zoom 

DG Chuck Robinson 

I have not gotten anything accomplished at this time. I am running ideas 

around in my mind. We all need to be aware of our environment and 

what we as individuals and a club can do to make it better. I am always 

looking for new ideas and what other clubs are doing. Last year I had no 

responses from any clubs about what they are doing. 

My own club does highway clean up twice a year and recycles what we 

can at out breakfasts. For next year we are looking to a local company 

to compost almost 90% of all the waste from breakfast. This involves 

purchasing newer plates, plastic wear, and cups. We think it will be 

worthwhile. 

I know all of out clubs are doing so many things; plant trees, cleaning up 

parks and roadsides, recycling what we can, and making others aware 

of what we are doing. 

I will attempt to get an article in an upcoming DG newsletter. 

 


